

Registered Office Cavendish Mill, Stoney Middleton, Hope Valley, Derbyshire S32 4TH - United Kingdom Tel: +44 (0)1433 630966 Fax: +44 (0)1433 639980 Email: info@britishfluorspar.com www.britishfluorspar.com

John Scott Director of Planning Peak District National Park Authority By Email 9th July 2015

## Old Mineral Permission at Deep Rake, Hassop (Longstone Edge East)

Dear John,

Following our recent meeting with Sarah Fowler, I now write to confirm that British Fluorspar Ltd removes it's remaining objection to the Prohibition Order served by the Authority in December 2013 which prevents further mineral extraction from Longstone Edge East.

The reason for this decision is that recent exploratory work concluded that there was insufficient evidence of an economically viable fluorspar resource within the area covered by the Prohibition Order.

I trust that makes the Company's position clear but if you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Your sincerely

Gary Goodyear General Manager

British Fluorspar Ltd

Email: g.goodyear@britishfluorspar.com

CC: Sarah Fowler, CEO PDNPA

Peter Robinson, Chairman BFL